
 

Summary of Correspondence Received on 

Proposed ZBA for Housekeeping Amendment 
 

Below is a summary of the comments received by the Planning Services Division on 

ZBA/06/23, 38 Victoria St S. 

 

Windsor Police: 
 

Please be advised the Windsor Police Service has no concerns or objections with this 
application. The proposed Zoning By-law amendment for this property to allow a studio 
use will not have any negative impact on public safety or police service delivery capability 
in any way. 

 

Building Department: 
 

No concerns. 

 

Infrastructure Services: 

 

No concerns. 


